VAUXHALL ASTRA
ELITE NAV S/S
Now £12,190
Registration

was £12,495

EX69OKB

Registered

2019(69)

Fuel Type

PETROL

Tax Band

N/A

Colour

Silver

Engine Size

1.4 l

Interior Trim

JET BLACK LEATHER

Fuel Consumption

47.9 mpg

Highlights / Specification
Central facia display with digital clock, outside air temperature and audio information,Cruise control + speed limiter,Digital fuel gauge with low
fuel warning light,Digital water temperature gauge with warning light,Electric speed sensitive power steering,Gearshft up/down indication
light,Left Key in ignition audible warning,Lights on audible warning,Monochrome colour display in instrument cluster,Multi function trip
computer,Navi900 Intellilink Sat Nav, 8" screen, AM/FM/DAB radio/USB/Aux-in, audio streaming, traffic program, shark fin aerial, 6 speakers
w/20W per channel,Oil life monitoring system,Rev counter,Service due indicator,Speedometer,2 USB Power socket for rear seat,Steering
wheel mounted audio controls,Adaptive brake lights,Alloy effect front door sill covers,Automatic lighting control,Automatically dimming anti
dazzle rear view mirror,Body colour door handles,Body colour rear roof spoiler,Body coloured door mirrors,Chrome effect upper window
trim,Chrome front grille,Chrome headlight surround,Dipping rear view mirror,Door to door illumination,Electric front/rear windows/one touch
facility,Gloss black finish B pillar,Gloss black finish C pillar,Hazard warning lamps,Heated rear screen with timed cut off,High level LED centre
rear brake light,Intermittent rear wash/wipe,LED daytime running lights,LED side repeat indicators,Rain sensor windscreen wipers,Rear fog
lights,Reversing light,Shark fin roof aerial,Side window demist vents,Solar heat absorbing windscreen,Tinted windows,Tunnel detection for
auto light control,Two speed windscreen wipers with variable intermittent wipe,Windscreen demist vents,12V electrical accessory socket in
front,60/40 split folding rear seat,Adjustable front armrest,Ambient LED downlighter in facia/centre console,Ambient LED lighting in front
door,Black door panels with black leather effect inserts,Black leather effect side bolsters and surrounds,Chrome interior door handles,Driver
and front passenger illuminated vanity mirror with flip up covers,Driver and front passenger sunvisors,Dual zone electronic climate control
including air conditioning,Fade up/down courtesy light,Folding storage box on driver side lower facia,Four adjustable facia vents,Four load
restraint lashing eyes,Front and rear door pockets,Front centre armrest with storage,Front courtesy lights,Front red LED ambient lighting,Front
seat back storage pockets,Fully carpeted load area,Glovebox with lid,Height adjustable and removable rear head restraints (x3),Height
adjustable front head restraints,Illuminated load area,Interior tailgate handle,Isofix child seat mounting points on outer rear seats,Luggage
compartment cover,Perforated siena leather upholstery,Reach + rake adjustable steering column,Rear courtesy lights,Satin chrome effect
bezel on steering wheel,Storage compartment in centre console,Titanium headlining,Twin front reading lights with illuminated switches,Twin
gas assisted tailgate struts,Twin rear reading lights with illuminated switches,Two drinks holders in centre console,Winter Pack - Astra,3x3
point rear seatbelts,Anti-lock braking system (ABS),Child locks on rear doors,Electronic parking brake,Electronic Stability Programme,Height
adjustable front seatbelts,Hill start assist,Passenger airbag deactivate switch,Pedal release system,Seatbelt pretensioners on front/outer rear
seats,Seatbelt warning,Six airbags - Driver's dual stage airbag/front passenger's dual stage airbag/front seat side impact airbags/full size
curtain airbags,Traction control,Tyre pressure monitoring system,Electronically protected audio,Engine Immobiliser & Deadlocks,Freewheeling
door locks,Locking wheel bolts,Remote control central locking,Remote control ultrasonic security alarm system,Visible vehicle identification
number,Black facia with piano black trim inserts,Instrument panel bar in satin chrome,Piano black trim inserts on front doors,Silver air vent
surrounds

Dickens
Call 01978 290077
Croesfoel Industrial Park, Rhostyllen, Wrexham, Wrexham, LL14 4BJ
Every effort has been made to ensure the accuracy of the information above, however, errors may occur. Do not rely entirely on this information but check with your
centre about items which may affect your decision to purchase.

